» 290 Washington Avenue - P.O. Box 14 - North Haven, Connecticut 06473
Since 1942 - Thursday through Sunday after Labor Day

11 January 2021

Laura Magaraci

Zoning Enforcement Officer
Town of North Haven

18 Church Street

North Haven, CT 06473

Dear Laura,

Thank you for all of your help in sorting through the sidewalk requirements for the North Haven
Fair Association and for sending a digital copy of the approved plans; this was very helpful.

At this time, the North Haven Fair Association would like to request an extension for the
completion of the sidewalks until September 30, 2022.

As you may be aware, there was no Fair in 2020 due to the COVID pandemic and as a result
the Fair has had some financial setbacks. At this time, we are unsure if there will be a Fair in
2021, and the funds we currently have will need to pay for insurance. We are hopeful that there
will be a Fair 2021 so that we can move forward, but at this time, it is an unknown.

In addition, the ground is currently frozen, and therefore not conducive to the installation of
sidewalks.

We are actively working on plans and soliciting bids for the installation of the sidewalks as
outlined in the plans approved by the Town of North Haven.

Please confirm you are in agreement with this extension and we will continue to prepare for the
installation of the sidewalks.

Thank you again for all of your help.

Stay safe and be well.

2

anne Lewis
ice President
North Haven Fair Association
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